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Zanzibar, Tanzania

Project Coordinator

Jamii OLPC

26th March 2009

Dear Miss Burton,

Re:  OLPC partnership with Matemwe School
This is to formally accept the partnership that you have proposed between Jamii OLPC and Matemwe School. We are very happy with the one-to-one deployment strategy in accord with the core principles of the OLPC. We believe that the young students from the Matemwe villages who will be given a laptop will fulfil all the objectives of the OLPC mission. 

As the Matemwe School Computer Centre, we believe that we will be able to assist the Jamii OLPC team with the deployment and sustainability of the project, given our experience of working in what is a particularly deprived part of the island. 

We hope you have also received letters from the Headmaster of the School and the Sheha of Matemwe welcoming you. A delegation from Matemwe School, including the Headmaster, Deputy Headmaster, and Senior teachers have presented a supporting letter to the Ministry of Education and are awaiting its approval pending your successful application.

Meanwhile, this is just to say how much we are looking forward to working with you at Matemwe and wish you all the very best for your application.

With best wishes,

Tim Boswell

Chairman

Matemwe School Computer Centre
